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Fellow Traders, 

I wish to start with a sincere thank you to 
the Pin Traders Club of Pennsylvania for 

hosting an outstanding swap, and for 
allowing LITPC to hold our Board meeting 

there. 

After a fairly quiet winter, pin trading activities have certainly 

picked up. I hope you were able to attend one of the earlier 
swaps, Pennsylvania, or some of the upcoming events.  I want 
particularly invite you to the Annual Swap and Meeting in 

Asheville in June.  Lions Randy and Pat Hall and PCC Chet 
Kramer have lots of plans to make this especially enjoyable. 

There is a lot more information about this later in this newsletter. 

It is not too late to qualify for the special Membership Medallion 

for sponsoring new members. The last of these will be awarded 
at the Annual meeting.  Be sure Secretary PDG Richard Durham 

has your latest information on those you have sponsored.  

We covered a number of items at the Board Meeting in PA.  

Most of these will be addressed in articles in this newsletter, 
including updates and changes to our William Smith Scholarship 

program, Annual Pin Contest, and upcoming pins.  Also, there 
is a report from our Nominations Committee on candidates for 
officers for 2025-26.  

Lion PDG Rich Evans always does a great job with The Trading 
Post. Relax and have a good read! 

Hope to see many of you soon. 

Sincerely, Gene English, PDG 
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